
 

 

 

 

 

 

July 27, 2022 

Supervisor Joe Baca, Jr. Welcoming Muscoy Elementary 

School Students Back to School with Backpack Giveaway 

Muscoy, CA.- On August 1st, 2022, San Bernardino Fifth District Supervisor, 

Joe Baca, Jr. is welcoming Muscoy Elementary School students back to 

school with a Backpack Giveaway for all kindergarteners to sixth graders. 

The giveaway will not only include backpacks, but school supplies, hygiene 

kits, t-shirts, socks, resources and more. 

“As a former teacher I know how it is with our kids returning to school. 

Therefore, it’s only necessary to get them back in the groove by helping them 

gear up with all the needed tools and resources to assist them in achieving 

their educational goals. This school is home to a lot of underserved students 

in our community and it is our duty to make sure they are all prepared and 

welcomed to properly begin their school year. This day would not be possible 

without the assistance of our Medline, California Highway Patrol, our San 

Bernardino County Fire and Sherriff Department, Code Enforcement, 

Department of Public Health and Behavioral Health, Medline, and SB County 

Children’s Fund for supplying these children with items that are necessary to 

assist them with their educational journey through the new school year. We 

look forward to seeing these students bright and early on August 1st.” -

Supervisor Joe Baca, Jr.  
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